
The Executive Board Secretariat has the pleasure to invite you to 

an informal dialogue with the former Executive Director of the World Food Programme, 

Ms. Catherine Bertini
on

Leading Change in United Nations Organizations

The informal dialogue will offer a learning moment on leadership for diplomatic community and United Nations staff at all levels. 

Ms. Bertini will share insights from her time in the United Nations system and her recently published report 

“Leading Change in United Nations Organizations”, which will provide food for thought for United Nations officials on a range of ideas 

relating to leadership and change including making difficult and principled decisions.

The event is open to all Rome-based Missions and to all WFP staff and will be held in English.

Please confirm your participation by Tuesday, 10 December at the following e-mail address: wfpsecretarytotheeb@wfp.org. 

Friday, 13 December 2019, from 10:00 to 11:30 (a welcome coffee will be served from 9:30 in the Peace Garden)

Auditorium, WFP Headquarters

https://www.thechicagocouncil.org/sites/default/files/report_leading-change-united-nations-organizations.pdf
mailto:wfpsecretarytotheeb@wfp.org

